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Welcome back to our final term in Primary 6 - not sure where the time has gone!  

We have a really exciting final term coming up, including Primary 6 camp. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. Please don’t hesitate to get in touch if you 

have any questions.                                                                             Miss MacRae 

 

Literacy 

We will be continuing with our usual routine of 

weekly reading groups; homework chapters are 

posted on Google Classroom. Our weekly 

spelling patterns will continue with the 

pattern being introduced on a Monday 

followed by a spelling test on a Friday. 

Our writing work this term will be based on 

our new topic; The Olympics, from which we 

will be writing reports and creating 

imaginative and persuasive pieces of writing. 

We will also be using our topic to develop our 

reading for information skills. Our weekly 

grammar work will also continue to help us ‘up 

level’ our writing.  

Numeracy and Maths 

We will continue to consolidate- 

and build on previous learning this 

term, revisiting addition and 

subtraction strategies, fractions, 

decimals and percentages, and 

multiplication and division 

strategies.  

In maths we will focus on building 

on our knowledge of money and 

time. 

 

Any times table practice at home 

is encouraged and appreciated! 
 

 

 

Other Information 

Please continue to label all clothing and 

personal property.  

Homework is given weekly. Reading 

homework and a rotation of Literacy 

and Numeracy homework is assigned on 

a Tuesday to be handed in the 

following Monday. Homework 

instructions are posted on Google 

Classroom. Children are encouraged to 

take home their Chromebooks to 

access these tasks. 
 

Health & Wellbeing  

Our P.E. days this term continue to be on 

a Tuesday and Thursday. Pupils should 

have a P.E. kit available to them in school, 

these can be kept on their pegs.  

Our focus for PE this term will be 

different athletic activities in the lead up 

to Sports Day. 

There will also be a range of activities 

for pupils to take part in during Health 

Fortnight. 
 

 

Interdisciplinary Learning   

This term our topic is The Olympics. Hopefully this will be enjoyed by the class in 

the lead up to the 2024 Paris Olympics! We are going to be covering a range of 

activities looking at; the history of the Olympics, comparing some of the first events 

to modern day events, notable Olympians, different Olympic sports, and looking at 

the effort that goes into planning an Olympic Games event. 
 

Cornbank Primary School  

Where everyone works together to inspire learners 

 to be their best now and in the future. 


